
You're Invited to Our Family Charity Walk! 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to invite you to join us for our Annual Charity Walk on Saturday, June 15, 2024, 

at 9:00 AM! This event is a fantastic opportunity for families to come together, get some 

exercise, and support a great cause. 

Event Details: 

• Date: June 15, 2024 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

• Location: Riverside Park, 123 Park Lane 

Registration is free, and all participants will receive a complimentary t-shirt and refreshments. 

Let's walk together to make a difference! 

RSVP: 

Please confirm your attendance by June 1, 2024, by contacting us at info@charitywalk.org. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Charity Walk Team 

mailto:info@charitywalk.org

